
From: Jeffrey Lamont Brown [jb@tallgrasspictures.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 6:30 PM 
To: Browne, Sara 
Subject: Re: Permission to use TallGrass Photo 

 
 
Hi Sara, 
Yes! Feel free to use the images in perpetuity.  
Regards, 
Jeffrey 
 
Jeffrey	Lamont	Brown		
Managing	Director		
619.227.2701		
jb@tallgrasspictures.com	
	
Tallgrass	Pictures	LLC		
710	13th	Street	#300	
San	Diego,	California	92101	
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